From: Corrado Gurini

 Sent:
 20 December 2016 17:12

 To:
 Peres Da Costa, David

 Subject:
 reference 2016/6069/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir

This is to confirm my full support as a local resident for the proposed development at Triton Square and St.Annes. Having had the opportunity to attend the consultation event held earlier this year, I am convinced that the development will bring lots of benefits to workers and residents in the area.

Kind regards

Corrado Gurini 26 Longford St NW1 3PA